
September 30, 2021 

University of Mary Reporting for HEERF II and III funds for Emergency Financial 

Aid Grants to students.  Note: the final report for HEERF I funds for Emergency Financial 

Aid Grants to students was posted by April 10, 2021 for the quarter ended March 31, 2021 as 

all funds were fully expended at that time.  This will be the FINAL report for HEERF II. 

1. On April 14, 2020, the University of Mary signed and returned to the US Department of 

Education the Certification and Agreement and the assurance that the institution has used, 

or intends to use, no less than 50 percent of the funds received under Section 18004(a)(1) 

of the CARES Act to provide Emergency Financial Aid Grants to students.  



To determine which students receive Emergency Financial Aid Grants out of the HEERF 

III allotment, the University created the following process adopted by Council in June, 

2021: 
Phase 1: August 2021 – Online students received a $300 Emergency Aid Grant. The 

grants were placed on their M-cards as UBucks, which carryover indefinitely and can 

be cashed out.  Students have the option to apply the amounts to their student account 


